From:

Maggie Bernstein

Sent:

25 April 2017 13:26

To:

TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT

Subject:

E41 Paget Road foot crossing and E42 Sandpit Lane foot crossing in Wivenhoe and

Alresford respectively.

Dear Sir MAdam

I am writing to object very strongly to Network Rail's proposal to close the above named foot crossings. There is no safety issue in regard to them. I use the Paget Road crossing all the time, as a short cut to the other side of the village. If it closed, I will have to make an uphill detour in either direction which in winter would prove difficult on icy pavements, especially for the elderly. This closure would in fact prove to be much more of a health and safety issue than the crossing has ever been.

The proposal doesn't make any sense and is clearly about money rather than people's safety and well being.

Yours faithfully,

Maggie Bernstein

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com